
 

 

16 June 2025 
 

 

Subject: Early Finish for Year 12 Students – Wednesday 18th June 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We would like to inform you that on Wednesday 18th June, our Year 12 students will be 

dismissed early at 1:00 PM. This is due to our annual Sports Day, which will be taking place 

for the lower school during the afternoon. 

This early finish provides a valuable opportunity for Year 12 students to focus on their UCAS 

applications. We encourage them to use this time productively to continue researching 

courses, drafting personal statements, or completing other relevant tasks. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Anna Paczynski 

 

Head of Year 12 & Key Stage 5 Leader 
 


